
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Letter re HB 5421, Rizal A&D
1 message

CYRILLE ABUEG-ZALDIVAR <cyrilleabuegzaldivar@yahoo.com> Fri, Jan 7, 2022 at 10:33 AM
To: DENR Region IV-B <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: Cyrille Abueg <cabueg12@gmail.com>, Tintin Batul <tintinbatul@yahoo.com>

Greetings! 

Please see attached the letter addressed to RED MA. LOURDES G. FERRER.

Kindly acknowledge receipt of this email. Thank you very much.

-- 
OFFICE OF CONGW. CYRILLE “BENG” F. ABUEG-ZALDIVAR
Representative, Second District of Palawan
House of Representatives
NW-117 House of Representatives
Constitution Hills, Quezon City 1126
Philippines
E-mail:cyrilleabuegzaldivar@yahoo.com
Mobile no. 0916-742-0267
Trunkline: 8931-5001 loc. 7336; Telefax: 8931-5520
Facebook: Atty. BengAbueg2019

 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE

The contents of this email message and any attachments are intended solely for the addressee(s) and  may contain confidential and/or
privileged information and may be legally protected from disclosure.  If you are not the intended recipient of this message or their
agent, or if this message has been addressed to you in error, please immediately alert the sender by reply email and then delete this
message and any attachments. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, copying, or
storage of this message or its attachments is strictly prohibited. Thank you.
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